
                                          
                                          Knitting For All-Kids Knit club

An exciting new creative club, ‘Kids Knit’, is starting here at St. Mary’s this Autumn. 
This is open to children in Years One to Six. It is run by myself, Helen Livermore, and I run 
‘Knitting For All’, Bournville and Selly Oak.

    It is a professionally designed course that encourages children to progress quickly in their knitting skills, immediately 
building confidence and enthusiasm. Children work in small groups, using natural fibres and materials, on projects that 
are specific to their level of knitting.  Your child will use chunky, colourful, easy to handle wool, to learn the basics of 
knitting, such as, casting on, knit and purl stitches and casting off.  As they learn, they will knit items, such as gloves, 
animals, decorations, and much much more.  As well as learning the skills, children are encouraged to adapt patterns if 
they so wish, devise their own, and have fun and get creative! 
         
     If you would like further information, please look at our website, www.knittingforall.com which also includes 
testimonials of other happy Kids Knitters! 

    Your ‘Kids Knit’ club at St Marys will run on Mondays,  from 30th September through to 31st October and then 
11th November to 9th December, ( please note there will be no club on the first Monday after half term,  which is 4th 
November). ‘Kids Knit’ club is from 3.30-4.30pm. 

Monday 3rd Sept to Monday 21st October,  4 sessions..................................................................£26.00
Monday 11th November to Monday 9th December,  5 sessions...................................................£32.50
Monday 3rd September to Monday 9th December (excluding 4th November), 9 sessions...£58.50

    The cost covers tuition and all materials used in the lesson. Your child will also receive a starter pack of a bag to 
carry projects/equipment, a set of chunky needles and a skills/sticker folder. 
There is no need to bring any extra equipment, as everything is provided. 

If you would like your child/children to take part, then please read the Terms and Conditions/Refunds and Privacy 
policies on the KFA website, www.knittingforall.com.  Then simply fill in the enclosed form, with further details, and 
return to the school office no later than, Monday 23rd September. 

   Numbers are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
For the club in the second half of this term, priority will be given to children who are attending the club in the first half 
of term, to maintain continuity. 
     
    I will notify those who are attending as soon as possible, and the full remittance for booked clubs must be returned 
to the school office by Friday 27th September to secure your child’s place. 

Helen Livermore: Knitting For All, Bournville and Selly Oak
helenlivermore@knittingforall.co.uk
www.knittingforall.com
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